

Mr Graham Catterall Nelson Park Riding Centre St Margarets Road Woodchurch **BIRCHINGTON** Kent CT7 OHJ

Our Reference: 99776

11 November 2016

Dear Mr Catterall

Thank you very much for inviting us to your Open Day on 29th August, Karen was delighted to attend and the day was very enjoyable. Thank you so much for the very generous donation you have made to our charity of £1000 in memory of your late mother in law Mrs June Bennett.

Each year our three hospices in Ashford, Canterbury and Thanet bring care and comfort to over 2,300 patients. Our dedicated team of nurses, doctors, therapists and counsellors help patients and families to make the most of the precious time they have by giving care in our hospices or in people's own homes.

We take great pride in the fact that all our services are provided completely free of charge. We receive over 75% of our funding from the local community and it is entirely due to the kindness of people like you that we are able to provide the care we do. Your support, along with that of countless others, really makes Pilgrims Hospices what it is today.

Thank you once again for your support to our charity.

With kind regards

Caroline Dixon

Community Fundraising Officer Pilgrims Hospices Thanet

01843 233934

www.pilgrimshospices.org www.annrobertsoncentre.org